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The Board approved the adoption of Savvas enVision
math curriculum for grades 1-5 beginning the 2024-2025
school year
The Board approved school fees for 2024-2025
Dr. Motsch commended the Maintenance Department  
for all 13 buildings passing the Health Life Safey
Inspection with zero violations
Dr. Motsch reminded incoming kindergarten families
about Kindergarten Information Night on Feb. 28 at
Spencer Trail School
Here is a link to a video of the January 16 Board of
Education Meeting

https://www.nlsd122.org/c/application/files/5017/0551/2706/Kindergarten_Information_Night_24_25.pdf
https://www.nlsd122.org/c/application/files/5017/0551/2706/Kindergarten_Information_Night_24_25.pdf
https://vimeo.com/904195193/b7dc5d3bfe?share=copy
https://vimeo.com/904195193/b7dc5d3bfe?share=copy

